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ADORATION & ROSARY                                                         
One hour before  Masses 

  Parish Council                                                            
George Ireland, President 

PG Rondina, Vice President 
Joanne Kerr, Secretary   

RECONCILIATION SATURDAY  4:15-4:45 
PM or by Appointment 

 PARISH ADDRESS   
4074 Chambers Road,  

Macon, GA 31206       
MASS SCHEDULE:                                        

Monday-Thursday 9 a.m. 

First Friday 9 a.m. 

Saturday Vigil 5 p.m. 

Sunday Mass 10 a.m. 

Holy Day 9 a.m. &  7 p.m. 

Sunday, January 19, 2025 



SOUPer Bowl of Caring:                                                  
Our Parish Council is sponsoring a SOUPer Bowl of 
Caring. Parish Council members will be in the narthex 
accepting donations of canned protein e.g. tuna, 
chicken, etc and/or money (check made out to Holy 
Spirit Parish and in the memo line SOUPer Bowl) 
weekends from Jan 11/12 to Feb 8/9. All contributed 
will be given to St Vincent DePaul Food Pantry. 

Holy Spirit Project Linus will host the second 
part of their free quilting class February 15th at 
10am in the Social Hall.   
 

If you are decluttering and plan on donating material, sewing 
supplies, quilt batting, sewing machines, yarn, crochet needles, 
knitting needles, sheets, pillowcases or towels, please consider 
donating to Project Linus. 
Call Melissa Wacter at 478-808-
1415 with any questions.  

Three “events” to pray and reflect upon this 
week: 
-  Week of Prayer For Christian Unity (Jan 18-25)   
Theme this year is “Do You Believe” Jn 11:26. “In 
2025, the whole Church commemorates the 1,700th 
anniversary of the first Ecumenical Council of the 
entire church at that time, called by the Emperor 
Constantine at Nicaea (presently in the country of 
Turkey) in the early summer of 325. Aside from 
important disciplinary agreements, such as a 
common date for Easter, the Council discussed 
and debated orthodoxy of doctrine, especially 
about what Christians believe about the nature of 
God as Trinity and the two natures, human and 
divine, of Jesus Christ. The result was an agreed 
upon Creed, what we today call the Nicene 
Creed.” 
-  Inauguration of President Trump.  

From USCCB President Archbishop Timothy P. 
Broglio:“Let us pray for President-elect Trump, as 
well as all leaders in public life, that they may rise 
to meet the responsibilities entrusted to them as 
they serve our country and those whom they 
represent. Let us ask for the intercession of our 
Blessed Mother, the patroness of our nation, that 
she guide to uphold the common good of all and 
promote the dignity of the human person, 
especially the most vulnerable among us, 
including the unborn, the poor, the stranger, the 
elderly and infirm, and migrants.” 
-  Celebration of ML King jr Day 
From the USCCB, President Archbishop Broglio “a 
fitting occasion to recall also his (ML King) words 
from Letter from a Birmingham Jail where he stated, 
‘Injustice anywhere is a threat to justice 
everywhere.’” 
“In reflecting on the continuing realities of racial 
injustice, immigrant families seeking welcome, 
and economic disparity, these words remind us 
that we are connected and responsible for each 
other as we seek to fulfill the dream,” Archbishop 
Broglio added. “As we approach Dr. King’s 
holiday, let us be inspired by this righteous man’s 
work and sacrifice to create a more just society for 
all of God’s children.” 
Let us pray for the goal of these three events                                      
   …peace among all people. 
  Peace of Christ,  
                                    Fr. Steven 

Are you ready for some FOOTBALL????                                     

Come watch the big 

game with us on 

Sunday, February 9th.  

We will open the doors 

of the social hall at 

6:00.  The game starts 

at 6:30. Bring your 

favorite appetizer to 

share along with favorite beverage (lemonade, tea and 

water will be provided). The Men’s Club will provide 

pizza.                                                                                                              

You don’t like football?  Then bring your favorite 

board/card game to play and let’s have some fun.  

Mount de Sales Academy Full Campus Open House                           
January 31st  
Mount de Sales Academy invites you to 
explore our campus and see what sets a 
Cavalier apart! Drop by for our Open House 
on January 31st, from 11 AM to 2 PM. We 
look forward to meeting our future Cavaliers 
in grades 6-12!   
Mount de Sales Academy 
851 Orange Street, Macon, GA 31201  

https://www.africa.upenn.edu/Articles_Gen/Letter_Birmingham.html


PRAYER  CHAIN 

George Levya, Rose Vrabel, Theresa 
White, Ted Tillery, Tom O’Connor, Mike Liotta, 
Gerry Chesnut, Denny Kent, Joye Hadarits, Tori 
McKinley, Samuel Mitchell, Jerry Clevenger, Fr. 
Dan Firmin, Jim Majewski, Walt Volinski, Ame 
Spacek, Emma Allshouse, Johnny Vastakis, 
Nancy Falcione, Lauren Sills, Janice Spoke, Bet 
Wingate,  Jim Lamarca, Cathe Merschat, Amber 
Parker, Scott Hubbard, Christina Amabile, JoAnn 
Sanders, Jeannie Clarke, Chyrisse Smith, Felicia 
Seguin,  Victor Stevenson, Linda Cushing.                                                                                    
If you have a loved one who is in need of receiving the eucharist at home 
or in the hospital, please call the church office at 478-788-6386.                              

Weekly Financial Update 

Offertory Budget year to date $165,222.68 

Offertory received year to date $155,218.99 

Sunday, January 12, 2025 $    4,183.51 

One Time Donation $    7,500.00    

 $    

  

Saturday, Jan 18 

In Honor of                  

Al & Gerry Chesnut’s 

64th Anniversary 

(Requested by                         

Al & Gerry Chesnut) 

 

Sunday, Jan 90 

In Memory of 

Paul & Mary Ireland 

(Requested by 

George & Sandra 

Ireland) 

 

Monday, Jan 20 

In Memory of 

Rosa Aura Tenoria 

(Requested byt 

America Fornos) 

Tuesday, Jan 21 

In Memory of 

Harald Seguin 

(Requested by    

Felicia Seguin) 

 

Thursday, Jan 23 

In Memory of 

Jaqueline Majewski 

(Requested by Jim & 

Ellen Majewski) 

 

Saturday, Jan 25 

In Memory of 

Anthony Ngan Vu 

(Requested by Le 

Nguyen) 

To request a Mass Intention, please call 
the office at 478-788-6386.                                                               

The suggested stipend is $10. 

Please, when adding to your weekly stewardship any appeals for helping 
with a special collection,  make a separate check for the special collection. 

Thanks!  

Abuse Hotline Number 
To report sexual abuse of a minor by a Diocese of 

Savannah employee or volunteer, call the abuse hotline at  
1.888.357.5330 or  1.912.201.4073/4 

For reports to the Franciscan Holy Name Province call 
1.800.770.8013 

Altar Flowers are                                                    

In Honor of 

Al & Gerry Chesnut’s 64th 

Anniversarye 

Daily Readings 

Mon 1/20 Hb 5:1-10/Ps 110:1. 2, 3, 4/Mk 2:18-22 

Tue   1/21 HB 6:10-20/Ps 111:1-2, 4-5, 9, 10c/Mk 2:23-28 

Wed  1/22 Hb 7:1-3, 15-17/Ps 110:1, 2, 3, 4/Mk 3:1-6 

Thu  1/23 Hb 7:25—8:6/Ps 40:7-8a, 8b-9, 10, 17/Mk 3:7-12 

Fri    1/24 Hb 8:6-13/Ps 85:8, 10, 11-12, 13-14/Mk 3:13-19 

Sat    1/25 Acts 22:3-16 of Acts 9:1-22/Ps 117:1bc, 2/Mk 16:15-18 

Sun   1/26 
Neh 8:2-4a, 5-6,  8-10/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 15/1 Cor12:12-30 or 
1Cor 12:12-14, 27/Lk 1:1-4,; 4:14-21 

2025 JUBILEE YEAR OF HOPE 
Pope Francis calls us to be Pilgrims of Hope. To show our ac-
cepting of Pope Francis’ call, sign-up in the narthex. 
Fr Steven is asking the Parishioners of Holy Spirit 
Parish to commit to deepening our faith through pray-
er, study and action. Parishioners who sign on to this 
commitment will receive a “Jubilee Year Passport” 
containing suggestions for prayer, study and action. 

Our second Family, Faith & Fun is coming up soon!                                 
We'll meet in the parish hall on 

Sunday, January 26, immediately following the morning Mass. 
All registered students of Children's Faith Formation and their 

parents are expected to attend. Papa John's pizza and desserts 
will be served for lunch.  

We greatly appreciate the generosity of parishioners who have 
provided snack supplies for our children's program.  We are 
presently in need of the following supplies: bottled water, 
chips (no "hot/spicy" flavors, please), Cheez-its, Goldfish or 
similar crackers in individual packs. THANK YOU!                                                  

If you are interested in faith formation for children ages 
4-17, please call Gymee Sills, director of children’s 
faith formation at 860.305.0540.   Our office will be closed 

on Monday, January 20th 
in observance of Martin 
Luther King, Jr. Day. 


